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Dear Parents and Carers 

Swimathon 

Thank you all for your incredible support for our Swimathon which took place on Saturday 11th September at Tadley 

Swimming Pool.  It was a real privilege to be part of the school team raising money for Cancer Research UK by      

swimming as many lengths as possible on the day.  We had a huge team of children taking part – 52 children!  They 

were joined by some parents and staff who also swam lengths of the pool.  The combined distance for our school 

team was an astonishing 1,300 lengths.  All of this effort has raised £836 to date for Cancer Research UK.    We’re so 

proud of the incredible things we achieve together as a school team.  Many thanks to Miss Hawes who makes this 

event possible for our children and gives up her own time to organise and attend on the day.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bikeability 

As part of our curriculum, and through the extras we are able to offer, we’re committed to help children learn skills to 

keep themselves safe. 

Congratulations to the Year 6 children who attended two days of bikeability training this week and achieved Level 2.  I 

know that some of these children felt worried about taking part and it’s a credit to them that they were able to     

complete the course and learn such important skills. 

Pupil leadership 

I am delighted to share the names of our newly appointed Year 6 leadership team.  Every Year 6 child had the          

opportunity to apply for leadership positions that they felt matched the skills and experience they had to offer.  The 

application forms were subsequently reviewed by our teaching team.  The quality of the applications this year was 

very high and I was really impressed by some of the reasons given for wanting to take on a role. 

 

  Achard House Forster House Congreve House Keyser House 

House Captain Kalisia William Noah C Arabella 

Deputy House Captain Kayla Noah M Grace L Eloise 
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Thank you to these children for taking on extra responsibilities this year.  I am sure they will provide inspirational  

leadership throughout the school and thoroughly enjoy the opportunities for personal development provided by their 

roles. 

Towards the end of this term we will hold elections for our school council (Years 1-6).  A place on the school council 

allows children to share the views and opinions of their peers and to make changes to our school which reflect the 

things that the children feel are important.  Previous school councils have created a friendship bench, written the  

playground charter and revised our school learning heroes as part of their work on embedding British values.  Please 

do encourage your children to put themselves forward if they show an interest. 

Best of luck to our Year 5 and 6 cricket team who are in action at Falkland Cricket Club today.  How fantastic it is to see 

these events starting up again! 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

 

Mrs M Higgs 
Headteacher 

School worship team Kalisia, Ryan and Grace L 

School librarians Jasmine, Owen, Noah M, Harry and Alfie 

Sports Ambassadors Grace M and Owen 

Computing and technical team Jack, Harry, Taylor, Jake, Grace M and Jacob. 

Wildlife and Eco monitors Jasmine, Kayla and Alesha 

School photographers Ellise 

Contact Us:- 
Tel: 0118 971 3362 
Text:  0118 324 0216  
E-mail: enquiries@aldermaston.w-berks.sch.uk  
Website: www.aldermaston.org.uk   
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